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Dear Planning Inspectorate

We are residents and business owners in Cawston and unfortunately  not able to attend the
virtual hearing on July 16th but would like to register our concerns about the impact of this
proposal on our village and the surrounding area. 
We will be interested to listen to the recording of the hearing when it is available.

Elliot Marks
 

-- 
Sent from my Android phone with mail.com Mail. Please excuse my brevity.

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmail.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cnorfolkboreas%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C379cccd3034f4f28a47408d80e1c2ed2%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C637274861485788729&sdata=OB4gGMdi%2B15erLGTxyTX2Vf3FIsb5Of6E71ZPTVgj6c%3D&reserved=0



